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Happy Thanksgiving!!  

Valhalla Community School  

October 14, 2015  

The school year is moving quickly along. Itõs hard to believe that 
Thanksgiving has already come and gone!  

Hereõs hoping you and your family had a great Thanksgiving weekend! 
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Please Note!! 
The newsletter is available on the school website. Bus can-cellations are also posted on the website. 

 

 

We Scare Hunger  

Term 1 Student Council students have chosen to take part in a ser-

vice project called WE SCARE HUNGER.  Millions around the world 

go hungry every day, even in our own backyard. During 2013, 1.7 

million Canadians (of which 36% were children) used food banks. Did 

you know that last year, 1 in 12 Canadians who visited a food bank 

were turned away because of a lack of food? Itõs easy to forget that 

even within our own community people struggle with hunger, poverty 

and homelessness.  This project will be an awesome opportunity to 

make a difference and can have a huge impact, both for the students 

donating and for the people receiving the food.  

From October 13 to November 10, 2015, our student council term 1 

students are putting on a food drive in order to collect as many non -

perishable food items as possible. If you could send a food donation 

with your child, that would be much appreciated. There will be food 

collection boxes in each classroom. We are hoping to overfill every 

classroom box with food so we can STOP HUNGER IN ITS TRACKS. 

Please help us make a difference in our community! Sometimes 

changing the world needs to start at home or school!  
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Upcoming  Events  

 

October 17  

Science Olympics  

 

October 19  

Feberal Election  

VCS hosts polling station 

 

October 23  

PD Day 

No School 

 

October 30  

Halloween Celebrations  

 

November 3  

Operation Christmas Child Kick -Off  

 

November 10  

VCS Remembrance Day Ceremony  

 

November 11  

Remembrance Day  

No School 

 

November 13  

Report Cards Issued  

 

November 19  

Parent/Teacher interviews  

Early Dismissal 

This year early dismissal will continue 

to be the first Monday of each month. 

Our next early dismissal day is Nov.2.  

Classes will be dismissed at  3:05pm.  

Lockers 
Lockers will be assigned for grades 3-9. 

Parents are asked to supply their child/

ren with a suitable quality combination 

lock, no keyed locks please. Students 

will need to keep personal items secure 

and ensure locker doors stay closed. 

Teachers will be doing regular locker 

cleanup and inspection with students to 

promote personal responsibility and 

hygiene. 

 

Newsletter Publication  

VCS newsletter will be published every 

second Tuesday. It will be sent home 

with the oldest student in the family. If 

you wish to have an article in the news-

letter, the deadline to the office is the 

Friday before in digital format or 100 

hardcopy attachments. The newsletters 

can be found on the Valhalla School 

website.  

Agendas 

All K -6 students are given agendas to help 

organize their school activities. Parents are 

asked to initial the agenda each evening. 

Teachers will have homework and mes-

sages written in agendas. The agenda is an 

excellent way for home and school to 

communicate. Notes regarding absence, 

bus travel, parent pick up may also go in 

the agenda; let your child know to share 

your message with the teacher and office if 

need be. 

Teachers can be contacted directly by par-

ents as well, by phone or email. 

Effective and timely communication be-

tween school and home is a critical part of 

the partnership that makes our school com-

munity special! 

Community News 

Valhalla Community Library:  

Library Hours: Mondays 10am-4pm, Tuesdays 10am-5pm, Wednesdays 10am-

8pm, Thursdays 10am-5pm, Fridays Closed 

New members always welcome; memberships are free! For any information 

please contact Gail Perry: 780.356.3834 

Reminders 
If your child is going to be away from school, please 

inform the office and the bus driver. 

If your child is going home with a friend or 

neighbour, please send a note to the bus driver and 

the school. 

If your child is arriving late, or being picked up early, 

please sign them in or out at the office. 

If your child needs utensils for lunch, please provide 

them. 

Beaverlodge Pony Club  

Beaverlodge Pony Club is starting 

up again. Please contact Shirley 

England at 780 -354-3066 for in-

formation or to register.  

Playschool 

Our Playschool is selling 

Momõs Pantry as a fundraiser!  

Please support us by buying 

this excellent producté 

Order forms are available at 

the school office, staffroom 

and library.  

Thanks for your generous 

support!  : -) 
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Junior High Students  

Junior high student timetables will feature classes similar to last year. If you have any questions or concerns please 

contact the school office or your childôs teachers. 

 

¶ Each JH class will have a 30 minute block each day called ñEnhanced Learning Opportunitiesò (ELO). This is a 

teacher supervised opportunity for students to review the dayôs lesson content, notes and assignments and 

work with teachers to get a jump on homework 

¶ For students who need extra help, the SKILL program will be available. Placement in the SKILL program will be 

determined by teachers and/or parents through consultation, based on the needs of the student 

¶ JH phys ed and Health/Leadership classes will be gender segregated again this year. Grade 7-9 boys will be 

together in one class and Grade 7-9 girls in another. 

 

Valhalla Goes Peanut Aware  

Please be aware that Valhalla Community School remains a 

peanut aware school. Help us make our school a safer place for 

those of our community who have peanut sensitivity.   

 

APEGA SCIENCE OLYMPICS - PEACE REGION  

GRADES 6 -12 

Saturday, October 17, 2015  

12:30 - 4:30 p.m.  

St. Joseph Catholic High School  

Please Send a note to VCS office  by October 13, 2015 if you would like your child to attend the Science 

Olympics.  This event is a lot of fun for the students.  

McMillanõs Haunted Barn 

Open Friday, Oct. 30 & Saturday, Oct. 31 
7-9 PM each evening 

 
Admission by Food Bank Donation Item 

 

Boot Camp  

 

Thurdays 7 -8pm  

$10/person  

Please bring a set of small weights, mat and water  

All fitness levels and types and ages welcome  

Contact Vicki Leman (780 -402-1385)  



Volleyball  

Practices 

Volleyball practices 

are Tues/Thurs from 

3:45-5pm. Grades 5-9 

welcome. Come pre-

pared with gym 

clothes, a water bot-

tle. A note must be 

given to the office 

with permission for 

you to stay.  

SCHOOL COUNCIL UPDATE!!  

 

Meet the new School Council Executive mem-

bers!  

 

Chairperson:   Sarah Francoeur  

Vice-Chair:   Paula Probst  

Secretary:  Shellie McLean  

Treasurer:  Sara Morales  

 

If you see these ladies thank them for their will-

ingness to take on these important roles!  

Buddy Reading  

@ VCS  

School Council  

 

Please note!! 

 

The November School Council 

Meeting will be held on Tues-

day, November 3 @ 7:00pm  

 

Please note this month the Grade 3 class 

is attending with a parent to do their 

meeting observation assignment. More 

info coming for the grade 3 class!  

Staffing Change 

We would like to thank 

Juan Warkentin for sub-

bing here at VCS while 

we had a  staff vacancy. 

We would like to wel-

come Victoria Lewis  to 

our staff. We are looking 

forward to the great 

things she will bring for-

ward to our students.  

Silent Auction  

School Councils main fundraiser is the 

silent auction at the Christmas concert. 

Donations are now being accepted at 

the school office. A donation request 

letter is attached. All help is greatly 

appreciated!  Thank  you.  



VCS Fundraiser! 

So itõs official é VCS is bringing in Missoula Theatre for our students in April this 

year. We will have to raise the money to cover the cost é which is about $4000. We hope 

to repeat the Vesey Seeds sale later this year. It helped a lot with last yearõs funding for 

Les Boucherons. 

Weõre going to try a new initiative this time as well. VCS will be selling  

a limited edition calendar featuring pictures by the Principal. 

Each calendar will cost $20 (plus $5 shipping if not picked up at the school) and all pro-

ceeds will go to support the Missoula Theatre project. Orders with payment can be given 

at the school office. Deadline for ordering is November 13, 2015. 

Some sample picture can be seen on the VCS Facebook page. 

 

 

 

 

 

Missoula Childrenõs Theatre is coming to VCS!  

They will be here from April 11th to 15th, 2016 all 

the way from Missoula Montana.  Students from 

Grades 3 to 9 will  participate in  an Aladdin 

themed play. We will have an afternoon and eve-

ning performance on Friday, April 15th.  The 

school is going to  begin fundraising to help fund 

this opportunity for our students. We are in need 

of a pianist from April 13-15.  If anyone is inter-

ested in helping supporting this program please 

contact the school. We hope family, friends and 

community members can come and enjoy. Mark 

your calendars! 

School Spirit Days  

 

Upcoming school spirit days are:  

 

Thurs. Oct. 15 - Opposite Gender Day  

 

Tues. Oct. 27 - Formal Day  

 

Tues. Nov 10 - Plaid Day  

 

Tues. Nov. 24 - Western/Cowboy Day  

 

Dress up and show your school spirit. Every time a 

student participates  in a school spirit day their 

name is entered to win a grand prize of gift cards 

movie passes and candy valued at $100 . The 

winner is announced at our year end assembly.   



 

VCS Store 

This year student council will be operating a school store. It will be open every Wednesday of 

every week. All the money raised will be going back to student council to put towards the 

school for special events and purchases to make the school a happier place to be. Some of the 

store items may include pizza pops, mini pizzas, chips and chocolate bars.  

Elementary students (K -6) will be asked to preorder by submitting their menu form with the 

money included on the morning of the school store to their homeroom teacher. Payment is by 

cash only. Their store items will be brought to their classroom at lunch. Junior high students 

(7-9) can come down to the school store at lunchtime to make their purchase.  

Thank you in advance from the student council in supporting our major fundraiser for the 

year.  

Mrs. Flint  

Halloween Carnival 

We are having a Halloween carnival themed fun day on Friday, October 30th. We 
will  start with a costume parade from 12:45pm to 1:00pm around the gym, then 
the carnival from 1:00pmto 2:00pm. We will then have a age appropriate movie 
for all from 2:00pm to 3:30pm. A few of the carnival games are Mummy Bowl-
ing, Zombie Nerf Gun Target Station, Pumpkin Toss, Pumpkin Balloon Darts and 
a haunted house. Tickets are $0.25 each or 25 tickets for $5.00. The haunted 
house, movie with popcorn and pop are free, all other carnival events will require 
tickets.  

Student Council 

@ VCS 


